
POST-SECONDARY RECRUITMENT PROGRAM  
FALL 2011 CAMPAIGN

Are you interested in:  	 •  Helping Canada prepare for future pandemics? 
	 •  Developing financial policy in an uncertain global economy?
	 •  Managing the impacts of an aging population? 
	 •  Supporting innovation and new technology? 
	 •  Addressing a range of other public policy issues? 
 
The opportunities are endless with the Government of Canada’s Recruitment of Policy Leaders (RPL) 
program. It can open the door to a career in the field that you’re passionate about.

PUT YOUR
TALENTS
FOR CANADIANS

to work

jobs.gc.ca  Excellence      makes the difference

Visit

Use your skills and expertise 
to make a difference.

Each year, the RPL program seeks talented professionals, 
academics, scientists and thinkers, offering them a unique 
opportunity to launch directly into stimulating and diverse 
careers in the federal public service. You could soon be 
joining this dynamic network.

The RPL program is looking for candidates with a strong 
record of academic excellence, an interest in public  
policy and experience that demonstrates leadership and 
commitment. Candidates from all fields and professional 
backgrounds must hold (or be about to finish) a Master’s, 
Doctoral or a law degree complemented by an undergraduate 
degree in any discipline.

Become a policy leader. 
 
For the 2013-2014 campaign, the RPL program is looking 
for candidates ready to take on mid-to senior-level positions 
as policy analysts. Successful RPL candidates will help 
shape public policy responses to pressing challenges facing 
Canada.

If your résumé matches the RPL criteria, the Government  
of Canada strongly encourages you to apply on-line at: 
http://jobs-emplois.gc.ca/rpl-rlp/index-eng.php.

Applications will be accepted on-line  
between September 30 and October 15, 2013.

We look forward to meeting you!
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